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People Directorate 
Head Teacher – Mrs F Meney  
  
Alloway Primary School 
16 Doonholm Road 
Alloway 
Ayr 
KA7 4QQ 
 
Tel:  01292 612490 / 01292 441802 
Email:alloway.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  
Our Ref:FM/JP          Your Ref:         
Date:  16 January 2024 
 
                                                                                                                                          
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                  

                                                             

PRIMARY 5 TITANIC MUSEUM, BELFAST DAY TRIP 

Thursday 9th May 2024 

 

Last session I wrote to you to survey opinion about taking Primary 5 to Belfast to visit the Titanic Museum. The response was 

very positive and we look forward to planning this trip.  Primary 5 started their fundraising in December and already have been 

successful.  We are looking forward to taking the children and know that they will learn for much from this experience.   

 

At the moment the final cost will be £55.  This price for all includes: 

- coach travel by Dodds of Troon  

- ferry cost 

- entrance fee to Titanic museum 

- Guided Tour (weather permitting) 

- dinner on ferry home 

I understand the cost for this trip is higher than we want it to be.  Please contact me directly if you want to discuss this as we 

don’t want this to be a barrier in children attending this trip.  

 

The coach would leave Alloway Primary at 8.30am and will not return until approx.11.10pm. We realise this is a very late return 

for children but it is an amazing educational outing.  Unfortunately, payments are non-refundable.  

 

We will be setting up a payment page on Parent Pay when it opens on 16th January.  Please indicate by paying the deposit if your 

planning on your child to attend this trip.  If you need any support in registering for Parent Pay, please contact the school 

office.  

• You will need to register for Parent Pay in order to pay the deposit of £10 by the 1st February 2024. 

• Please contact your child’s class teacher if you are interested in being a parent helper.  We will see how many parents 

we have and be back in touch with you.  Please note that parent helpers will need to pay the full cost. 

• You can pay up as and when you want to.  

• The final amount is due by 30th April 2024. 

  

 

I am very grateful to staff in supporting this experience too. Staff are planning more fundraising along with the children and 

will be in touch soon.  Thank you in advance for your support with this.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

F. Meney  
 
Fiona Meney  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  


